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On July 26th the National Guard invited schools to
participate in the Tulsa Civic Leaders Flight held at
the Owasso Aviation Facility. Janet Trease attended

for CHS. The National Guard provided breakfast and

then informed the schools attending all the

opportunities the National Guard has to offer the
students and the schools. The highlight of the day was
getting the opportunity to ride in a Blackhawk
helicopter. After a safety and instructional meeting all
that attended got to tour the facility and got to inspect
the helicopters they had. The flight took everyone for

a tour of the surrounding area and downtown Tulsa. It

was an experience of a lifetime,

Aug 17th was the first day
""" of school. It started with,
an assembly, then off to
shorten classes and ended
up with club sign ups.
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Sports have officially
started @ CHS. Softball 3
2%\ hit the field running with "$§
\'\\ their first game Aug 7th |
- vs Nowata. Footbadll
began Aug 25th vs




